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Diagnostic Laboratory Services Inc. 
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            TO: Medical Staff and Clients 
 

      FROM: Dr. Wesley Kim, M.D., Medical Director 
  Dr. Ana Ortega-Lopez M.D., Medical Director 
 

       DATE: August 30, 2021 
 

SUBJECT: Re-activation of in house testing of Cryptococcus Antigen Testing 
 

 
Beginning August 30, 2021, Diagnostic Laboratory Services will resume in house testing of Cryptococcus 
Antigen (Serum). 
 
If you have any questions please call DLS Client Services at 589-5101, Dr. Wesley Kim at 589-5131, or Dr. 
Ana Ortega-Lopez at 691-4470. 


